From:

Sent: 05 December 2018 14:12
To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Review 2020-2040
Categories: Consulation response

| write with reference to the above and in particular to the site in Kingswood identified as PS39
(south of Walkmill Lane).

Has consideration been given to the anticipated change to electric vehicles and their effect on
existing roads? Walkmill Lane, for example, has many houses without garages and hence their
vehicles are parked on the road, separated from the houses by a pavement. This already limits
this road to, in effect, a single carriageway most of the time. If this road is to provide access to
further development then the problems with traffic flow will only worsen, more so with electric cars
parked for long periods of the day while being charged.

Rgeards,




